NEWSLETTER: Friday 15th December 2017

THIS WEEK

EYFS CHRISTMAS CONCERT: FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER

NEXT WEEK:

YEAR 1 CHRISTMAS CONCERT: MONDAY 18TH DECEMBER

YEAR 2 CHRISTMAS CONCERT: TUESDAY 19TH DECEMBER

CLASS CHRISTMAS PARTIES: WEDNESDAY 20TH DECEMBER

REMINDER

To remind parents, the last day of term is Wednesday 20th December and we finish at 130pm. Children will be served school dinners as normal before we close for the day.

PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE

Thank you so much to all of those parents who completed and returned their Parent Questionnaires. The Pupil, Staff and Parent Questionnaires are now live on the School Website. We will be looking through the results over the next few weeks and using them as a guide as to how we can continue to improve the school further in Spring Term. Whilst the vast majority of feedback is hugely positive, we are keen to build that positive relationship with all parents and carers. Please do come and talk to your child's class teacher or phase leader should you have any concerns.

PARENT FORUM

Our Parent Forum met for the second time a few weeks ago. Thank you again for all the support you have given the school and the role which you are fulfilling in being another line of communication between the school and parents. There will be a third Parent forum meeting in Spring 1 so please do forward any questions you may have to your parent representative. The notes and appendices from the Parent Forum are now added to the website for both the Autumn 1 and 2 meetings.

HAPPY CHRISTMAS

As we break up at 1:30pm on Wednesday this will be our last Newsletter of 2017. We look forward to welcoming many of you to the various festive events between now and Wednesday, however in case we do not see you in person, we hope you all have a Merry Christmas and look forward to welcoming you back in 2018.



ACHIEVERS AWARDS

AWARDS 14TH DECEMBER 2017

CONGRATULATIONS TO:

Lola Tourral-Hopkins	RWL	For being resilient by consistently practicing her phonics where she is now able to read words without segmenting them.
Lukas Ceponas	RC	For developing his resilience towards his learning and making fantastic progress with his reading.
Luca Somma	1H	For having a positive attitude towards his learning all the time across all areas of the curriculum and being more resilient and challenging himself.
Callum Fleetwood	1M	For being a resourceful learner who enthusiastically shares his ideas. He has become resilient enough to persevere despite any setbacks and will keep on trying until he has achieved what he set out to do. As a result he is making good progress, particularly in his maths.
Brooke Fenton	2CK	Brooke has demonstrated great resilience in Maths. She followed instructions, used new Maths vocabulary and a range of Maths skills and applied previous learning. This resulted in her working independently to produce a mathematical figure of Father Christmas.
Fareed Bada	2FC	For developing his resilience and confidence when reading and answering questions from the text.
Ricky Luu	30	For being a resourceful learner across the curriculum and having a positive attitude to challenging work.
Alyssa Bradshaw	3F	For being an outstanding role model to her peers.
Mia Nguyen	4E	For her dedication to Music inside and outside of school.
Thorian Wulff	4L	For his hard work and dedication in his English work.